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 We at Toddler Town are proud to announce a new partnership with the online learning resource 

ABC Mouse.  This program offers an educational program for children ages 2-6 years old.  The entire cur-

riculum is divided into 6 academic programs that each address the full-range of learning levels for children 

in a variety of areas.  The program has specific sections that address: Reading, Math, the World Around Us 

(science and social studies), Arts & Colors, and Music & Songs.  ABC Mouse also has an online Library for 

the children to access, as 

well as interactive Puzzles 

and a section of educa-

tional Games.   

ABC Mouse is loved by 

children, but also by their 

parents and teachers.  This program has received both a Teacher’s Choice Gold Award and a Parent’s 
Choice Award for Children’s Educational Technologies.  The cost of the program will be $7.95/month per 
child.  This is a small price to pay for such an extraordinary service.   

 As we begin to implement this program, each child will receive a letter explaining how to register 

with ABC Mouse and a copy of The Boy Who Cried Wolf  to take home.  When you get your child started on 

the website they will have the opportunity to engage in interactive learning experiences concerning the 

book in addition to many, many others.  If you have any questions about how to register with ABC Mouse 

or how to navigate the site, feel free to ask Robert for clarification.  To learn more about the ABC Mouse 

curriculum and learning levels, please visit their website: 

https://www.abcmouse.com/  

Toddler Town Announces 
Partnership with ABC Mouse 

TAKE NOTE 
 Make sure that your child  has  winter c lothes in his/her cubby and she/he  c omes  with appropriate  outdoor c lothes  (jackets , hat s , g loves,  boots).   Children without outdoor cl othes will  not be permitted to  go outside with their class.    

Upcoming Dates 

 
 CLOSED December 24th and 25th for Christmas 

Eve and Christmas Day 

 CLOSED December 31st and January 1st for New 

Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day 

TAKE NOTE 
 Tax forms for 2013 are ready and available in the office. Parents must first 

complete a 2014 Food Form and then they are able to receive their 2013 

tuition statement.  

 Check out the new videos of the children on the television in the entryway! 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

 CLOSED for President’s Day on Monday, February 17th, 
2014 

 FREE Dental Screenings for the children on Thursday, 

February 20th, 2014 

TAKE NOTE 

 Please check your child’s 
cubby for appropriate cloth-

ing. 

 Have you made your pay-

ments to Mr. Robert regard-

ing chocolate fundraiser? 

 Have a great summer! 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

 June 19th – 5 year old 

graduation at Lagos Ban-

quets @ 6:30pm 

 6121 W Diversey Ave,  

 Chicago, IL 60639 

 (773) 745-8146 
 

https://www.abcmouse.com/


Ms. Megan’s Guppies Class  3 and 4-year-olds 

Gluing the wool on the 

sheep 

Ms. Jackie and Ms. Lee’s Teddy Bears Class  2-year-olds  
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Last month 
we focused 
on nature 
and the envi-
ronment. 
Since the 
children en-
joyed this so 
much and 
because the 

weather is getting nicer, 
we will continue our les-
son on nature for this 

month. Also, we will be 
exploring the outdoors 
with more frequent na-
ture walks. This month 
we will also focus on 
working one on one with 
the children on academ-
ics. Evaluations were 
done in May so this 
month we will be work-
ing with the children in 
the areas that they are 
struggling in. We ask 

parents to help the proc-
ess by working at home 
with their children. Con-
sistency, practice, and 
repetition are key when 
it comes to progress. 
Lastly, parents please 
check your child’s cubby 
and change/add any 
clothing they may need 
for this season.  

What great weather we 

have been having! The 

month of may was a great 

month to discover our en-

vironment! We studied 

many subjects like differ-

ent kinds of environments, 

different animals that live 

in those environments and 

plant life. We had many 

great projects to go along 

with them as well. 

For month of June we will 

be learning about our next 

couple of letters q-r, ocean 

animals, and summer ac-

tivities. We will also be 

celebrating school spirit 

week in our class! 

Parents, we will be spend-

ing a lot of time outside in 

class. Before they come to 

school please apply sun-

screen on the children to 

avoid sunburn and also 

please bring them in or 

with gym shoes. If you 

have questions please me 

and I will be happy to help. 

Thank you ! 

3D Face with Hair 

Mr. Temok and Ms. Irene’s Butterflies Class 3-year-olds 

With the weather getting 

nicer the students were 

able to enjoy the play-

ground.  

In the month of June we 

will be making a gift for 

Father’s day. It will be a 
surprise. In addition, we 

will work in the library area 

and we want encourage 

In the month of May the 

students discovered the 

world of plants by: plant-

ing seeds, watching them 

grow, and caring for them. 

In honor of Mother’s Day, 
the students made frames 

for their mothers. We also 

focused on the Five Senses 

and worked with shapes. 

parents to read at home to 

the children. Parents, please 

bring your child favorite 

book so we can read as a 

classroom. Finally, if 

Mother Nature allows us, 

June will be a fantastic 

month to have a picnic.  

Our Growing Plants 
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Ms. Taga’s Bears Class  4 and 5-year-olds 

Koalas Class  5-year-olds 

Handprint Butterflies 

past few weeks. Ms. Barber 

has been helping out Mr. 

Robert in the class and we 

are happy to have her at 

Toddler Town. The next 

month will bring us happi-

ness and sadness as most of 

our friends will be graduat-

ing and moving on to new 

schools. The graduation is 

set for Thursday June 19th 

@ 630 pm at Lagos Ban-

quets. The class is very ex-

cited to graduate and move 

The Koalas continued as-

sessments throughout the 

month of May with occa-

sional breakout days out-

doors on our playground as 

well as on the side of the 

school when Mother Nature 

allowed us to do so. The 

class has been working on 

themes such as butterflies 

and alphabet hunts this 

month and the children have 

had the opportunity to meet 

a new friend in the class the 

To recap the month of 

May, we reviewed or al-

phabet by creating our 

favorite letters as as well 

as  the letters in our 

names.  We also touched 

on our opposites by re-

viewing more/less.  We 

also celebrated Mother's 

Day by making our 

Mother's Day projects. 

 For the month of June, 

we will continue to review 

our opposites and posi-

tions of on/off, big /little 

and inside/outside.  We 

will also be talking about 

summer.  During this 

time, we will begin our 

summer projects using 

summer related collage 

materials and  introduce 

water play--weather per-

mitting, and continue to 

enjoy outdoor play as the 

weather warms up.   We 

will work on our Father's 

day projects and cards  It 

will be a busy month!  
Letters with popsicle sticks 

Ms. Selina’s Bumble Bees Class  3 and 4-year-olds 

Art Project with Letter 

Shapes 

much progression and are 

showing eagerness to learn. 

I am happy to say that 

spring has finally arrived 

and we have been outdoors 

a lot more and the children 

have loved every minute. 

Next month the children 

will work with the very 

hungry caterpillar,  the very 

grouchy ladybug, and the 

very busy spider. We will 

This past month the chil-

dren worked on the Dr. 

Seuss. Theme. We read 

many books that Dr. Seuss 

has written as well as books 

that are just apart of the 

Dr. Seuss collection. We 

have also included our ba-

sic reviews into our lessons 

such as shapes, colors, 

numbers, and alphabet. 

The children have shown 

also discuss what summer 

will bring. We 

are hoping to 

have a lovely 

month. Please 

also check cub-

bies for more 

suiting clothes 

for the summer 

such as short 

sleeve shirts and shorts 

thank you.  

onto the Big school next 

year. Mr. Robert will con-

tinue assessing the 

children for report 

cards throughout the 

month of June. See 

Mr. Robert if you 

have not already done 

so to receive your 

assigned leave date. 

Please check your child’s 
cubby box to make sure they 

have the appropriate cloth-

ing for the weather/season. 


